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As a supporter of the Boys & Girls Club, 
you’ve probably thought about what a 
difference the Club makes to kids and 
how your support helps kids get on the 
path to a great future.  But, what you 
might not realize is that your support 
helps whole families do better.

We’d like to share with you what a mom 
named Jamie told the Club, “I am a 
single, working mother. With help from 
the Boys & Girls Club’s scholarship 
program, I am able to go to work.  I don’t 
have to stay home and 
depend on welfare, 
which is the one thing 
I do NOT want.  Deep 
down in my heart, the 
Boys & Girls Club is so 
helpful to my family. ” 

When you make a 
contribution to the 
Club’s scholarship 
program to sponsor a 
child, you are making 
a difference in so many 
ways.  You are giving a 
child the help they need 
to do well in school. 
You are giving a child 
a safe, fun place to 
learn and play. You are 
helping a child build 
good character and 
values.  You are helping 
a child gain the skills 
he needs to grow up to 
be a success.  You are 
doing even more than that, though. 

By making a donation to the Club, you 
are helping moms and dads, too. You are 
giving parents the opportunity to work 
to provide for their kids – the dignity of 

knowing they are working for a living, 
not accepting a handout.  You’re giving 
kids a stable home environment by 
giving moms and dads the means to put 
food on the table and a roof over their 
children’s heads.

 All of those big changes come with a 
pretty low price tag.  You can make a 
difference to a family that needs your 
help for just $25.  Your $25 donation to 
the Boys & Girls Club will sponsor a 
child for a month.  Or, you can choose 

to make a recurring gift of $25 every 
month for a whole year.  Will you make 
your donation using the enclosed blue 
envelope today? Imagine how good 
you’ll feel knowing you’ve changed the 
life of a family like Jamie’s! 

Your Donations Help Families 
Break the Welfare Cycle



Part of the Club’s mission is to teach kids to be caring 
citizens.  We believe that by helping kids learn to 
give back to the community at a young age, they will 
develop a lifelong commitment to helping others –  
just like yours.  One of the ways that kids at the Club 
learn about giving back is through the Torch Club.  
Kids design their own community service projects and 
carry them out with some help and guidance from a 
Club staff advisor. 

At our Huntington Beach Branch, the Torch Club 
has been busy!  They ran an end of summer toy drive 
for children at a local homeless shelter.  They visited 
Sunrise of Huntington Beach, an assisted living 
center for seniors, to brighten up elderly residents’ 
day by bringing cookies and playing board games one 
afternoon.  They pitched in to make Halloween fun for 
all the kids at the Club by setting up and running a 
“Mystery Maze” at the Club’s Halloween carnival.    
For the Thanksgiving holiday, they ran a canned food 
drive to help families who depend on the Orange 
County Food Bank.  All year round, they are thinking 
of ways that they can help.  Your support helps teach 
kids the important values of kindness and generosity. 
We thank you for helping our community’s future 
leaders learn that they can make a difference to those 
in need in our community.

Our Fountain Valley Kingston Branch has been 
working hard on helping the community and focusing 
on gratitude.  This fall, the kids at the Club wanted 
to do something special for troops who are currently 
deployed.  Because our military makes so many 
sacrifices for us, the kids decided to make a sacrifice 
for them – they gave up some of their own Halloween 
candy to send it to the troops as a special thank you.  
Unit Director Gricel Voigt says, “Not only did they 
bring bags of candy, the kids also wrote letters thanking 
the troops for their service.  It was so amazing to see 
how many kids donated ALL their candy.”

Boys & Girls Club Teaches Kids Great  
Values through Community Service

A Special Thank You Gift,  
Just for You!
Thank you for choosing to make the kids at Boys & Girls Clubs of 
Huntington Valley one of your giving priorities this year. We know that 
there are many worthwhile charities here in our community. That’s why we 
so appreciate the confidence you show in the Boys & Girls Club when you 
make a contribution to help the kids at the Club.  Every dollar that you give 
to the Boys & Girls Club changes children’s lives for the better and we thank 
you for it.  As a thank you gift, we have enclosed a special holiday ornament.  
When you hang it in your home, we hope it reminds you of the good you 
have done this year for kids in need by partnering with the Boys & Girls 
Club to open the door to children’s great futures.
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The Club’s Learning Center Child Development 
Preschool has earned prestigious 5-year accreditation 
from the National Association for the Education 
of Young Children (NAEYC) – the nation’s leading 
organization of early childhood professionals.  This is 
the third time that the Learning Center has earned this 
distinction.  Going beyond mere licensure, NAEYC 
accreditation is given only to early childhood education 
programs that meet rigorous standards in curriculum, 
teaching, facilities, staffing, management, and more.  
Fewer than 10% of all preschools earn this honor.  In 
fact, the Learning Center is the only preschool in 
Fountain Valley to earn this distinctive mark of quality 
early childhood education. 

To earn accreditation, the Learning Center was 
reviewed based on more than 400 criteria. The process 
included an extensive self-study and on-site visits by 
assessors from NAEYC.  After this extensive review 
process, the Learning Center not only received 
accreditation, but also earned special commendations 
from NAEYC for:

Learning Center Director Chelo Loshak says, “NAEYC 
accreditation is the gold standard in early childhood 

education.  We’re proud that 
our program has earned 
this honor.  We’re eager to 
welcome new families and 
show them what a wonderful 
experience they will have at 
our Learning Center.” The 
Learning Center is located at 
17565 Los Alamos Street in 
Fountain Valley, conveniently 
close to the 405 freeway 
for working parents who 
commute. The Learning 
Center has open enrollment 
and slots are currently 

available. For further information, parents can stop by 
the preschool anytime or call 714-593-0753.  

Learning Center Preschool Earns 5-Year 
National Accreditation

The Learning 
Center is the 
only nationally 
accredited 
preschool in 
Fountain Valley

•	 Outstanding teaching

•	 Outstanding leadership and management

•	 Positive relationships among children and  
adults at the school

•	 Positive relationships between the school  
and families

•	 Community partnerships that benefit  
the children at the school

•	 Use of formal assessments of children’s  
milestones to encourage children’s learning  
and development



“Great Futures Start Here” Annual 
Benefit Raises $450,000
More than 550 community members came together 
to raise $450,000 and make the Club’s “Great Futures 
Start Here” Annual Benefit a big success! The Club 
gives special thanks to Title Sponsor Kingston 
Technology for a $50,000 contribution.  At the event, 
guests enjoyed performances by the ClubHouse Theatre 
and had the opportunity to bid on exotic getaways, fine 
jewelry, and lots more in the live and silent auctions. 
When emcee Ed Arnold asked the crowd to sponsor 
children at the Oak View Branch, Hyundai Motor 
America stepped up with a $10,000 gift to sponsor 40 
children! Funds raised at this event each year allow the 
Club to offer free programs like its Oak View Branch 
after school program and its Twilight Education Project 
for English Language Learner families.  The event also 

allows the Club to offer scholarship programs so that 
all children in the community who need the Club’s 
services have access to them.  

The Club thanks all of its generous donors and guests 
at the event – your support makes a world of difference 
to every child who walks through our doors.

Longtime Supporter Robert Mayer 
Honored as “Champion of Youth” 
The Club began a new tradition at this year’s annual 
benefit by awarding the “Champion of Youth” honor 
to a member of the community who goes above and 
beyond to help create great futures for kids.  Robert 
Mayer, Sr. of the Robert Mayer Corporation was named 
the inaugural honoree for his decades of commitment 
to the kids at the Boys & Girls Club.  Mr. Mayer not 

only helps the Club with significant contributions 
each year, he also gave the lead gift that allowed 
the organization to build the Robert Mayer Child 
Development Preschool at Golden West College.

Now, hundreds of children benefit from the preschool 
each year.  And, with childcare on the community 
college’s campus, moms and dads can get the education 
they need to provide a great 
future for their kids.  Mr. Mayer’s 
investment in and commitment to 
the Boys & Girls Club changes local 
families’ lives for the better each 
and every day. CEO Tanya Hoxsie 
says, “He was the first person to believe 
in our dream of building a new Club.  
Without him, we wouldn’t be where we 
are today.”

Club Fundraiser Supports Scholarship Fund 
and Free Programs

Save the Date! October 4, 2014
You won’t want to miss all the fun at next year’s “Great Futures Start Here” event!  

Tell your friends and mark your calendar now for Saturday, October 4, 2014! 



Thank you!
Your support of the 35th Annual Benefit Dinner & Auction 
opens the door to a great future for kids in need.

Title Sponsor - $50,000
Kingston Technology Company

Event Sponsors - $25,000
Hyatt Regency Huntington Beach  
  Resort & Spa 
JMG Security Systems 
The Robert Mayer Corporation  
PSAV

Platinum Sponsors - $10,000
Guidotti, McDaniel & Wakim 
Hyundai Motor America 
Independence Bank

Gold Sponsors - $5,000
Care Ambulance Service
CareView Communications, Inc.
Faris Lee/Value Rock Realty
G&M Oil Company and Chevron
Ron & Merri Kupferstein
Mangiamo Gelato Caffe
Orange Coast Memorial Medical Center
Poseidon Water LLC
Sakioka Company, LLC 
Sares-Regis Group
Southern California Edison

Silver Sponsors - $2,500
Alex A. Accetta, CPA & Associates, Inc.
AltaMed Health Services
Enterprise Fleet Management
Cheryl Harris
HB Downtown
Huntington Beach Hospital 
The PIMCO Foundation
Rainbow Environmental  
  Services
John Rich
Union Bank

Greg & Juli Abadjian
Accent Florist
Alex Accetta
Advanced PC Support
Bob & Carleen Affleck
Alaska Airlines
Mark Albitz
Marion Alexander
Aliso Viejo Country Club
Phil & Paulette Alvarez
Pete & Lita Amico
Anaheim Ducks
Joe Anderko
Elizabeth Anderson
Frank & Kathy Andruss
The Angel Store
Angels Baseball

Anonymous
Arizona Limousines, Inc.
Armstrong Garden Centers
Ed & Dixie Arnold
Atlantis Casino Resort Spa
Au Lac Vegan  
  Living Foods Restaurant
Kaz & Shelley Augustus
Avalon Transportation
Rob & Mary Lynn Bachmann
Jeff Baker
Prem & Linda Balani
The Balboa Bay Club  
  & Resort
Gustavo & Cindy Balderas
Bank of America
Daniel Barnes

Michael Barnes
Dave & Karen Barr
Tara Barr
James Bartone &  
  Tamara Devitt
Roger & Lila Bascom
Ralph & Charlene Bauer
Mary Behrens
Jon & Stephanie Benson
Bruce Berman
Chet & Karen Bernhard
The Beverly Hilton
Bicycle Discovery
Geoff Bien & Jenna Abbate 
Big 5 Sporting Goods
Susan Bixler
BJ’s Restaurant & Brewery

Black Angus
Keith Bohr
Pat Bone
Boomers! Irvine
Bowers Museum
Bradford Renaissance 
  Portraits
Anne Brady
Matt Brady & Gina Martin
Terry & Rocio Brooks
Cheryl Brothers
Gordon Brown
Wes Bryan & Terri Zwick
Build-A-Bear Workshop
Charlie & Margie Bunten
Mark Burnett
Craig & Jennifer Burrell

Paul & Sylvia Bush
Richard & Cathy Bybee
C.J. Wilson Children’s  
  Charities
Susan Caine
Legoland California
Callaway Vineyard & 
  Winery
Carolyn Campbell
Capt. Dave’s Dolphin & 
  Whale Safari
Captain Jack’s
Joe Carchio
Catalina Passenger Service
Caught in the Moment 
  Photography
Bill & Amy Cerri

Cerritos Center for the 
  Performing Arts
Albert Chang
Cheung’s Rattan &  
  Imports
Richard & Marie Chichester
Thomas Chichester
Kevin & Gretchen Childe
Mark & Kim Chiles
Donald & Mary Anne Chock
Mary Christensen
City of Huntington Beach 
  Community Services
Sam & Michelle Clark
Steve & Lisa Clark
Classic Mustang Rentals
Jody Clegg

$10,000 
Hyundai Motor America
$7,000
Kevin & Alicia Smith
$5,000
Jon Woods & Rachel Silva
$2,500
Larry & Tina Domaracki
Enterprise Holdings Foundation 
Mark & Fran Meyers
Chuck & Jeanne Thomas
$2,000
The Boand Family Foundation

$1,500
Kiwanis Club of Huntington Beach
$1,000
DJM Capital Partners
Michael & Sloan Gallipeo
Al & Pat Guidotti
Tom & Dianne Harman
In Honor of Mrs. Suk Lau
Dave & Carol Reynolds
John Rich
Sam’s Club
Walmart #2636
Don Willis

$500
Alex Accetta
Phil & Paulette Alvarez
Auto Club  
  of Southern California
BusWest
The Commerce Hotel & Casino
Barbara Delgleize -  
  Remax Select One
Fountain Valley Body Works 
Dennis & Linda Gallagher
Kelly Gibson
John & Sue Gordon
Carmen & Barbara Gullo
Heritage-Dilday Mortuaries

Chuck & Lonnie Horn
Huntington Beach  
  Elks Lodge #1959
Dan & Tammy Llorens
Jerry & Vanessa Moffatt
Jim & Rosie Moreno 
Steve & Nina Nagel
Patriot Environmental Services
George & Micki Rach 
Red Oak Investments, LLC
Joe Shaw
Walmart Neighborhood Market
Rod & Kim Wilson
LeRoy & Jonni Wood
Yakult U.S.A.

Advanced Pharmacy & 
  Respiratory Care Solutions
AES Huntington Beach, LLC
Dr. Dixie & Ed Arnold
Dave & Karen Barr
Citibank Commercial Banking
Citibank Retail Banking
Shirley & Bob Dettloff
Edinger Medical Group
Fountain Bowl 

Fountain Valley Regional Hospital
Golden West College
Bob & Loretta Hoxsie
Hoxsie Builders
Huntington Beach Auto Dealers
HB Firefighters Association
HB Police Officers’ Foundation
Huntington Executive Park
JRA Construction
The Kite Connection

Kiwanis Club of Fountain Valley
Lia Marie & Stephanie Young
Meyers & Burnett
Mimi’s Jewelry
Steve Nagel
Pacific Electronic Enterprises
Quaere, Inc.
Robert Koury Properties
Satori Law Group
Scott Insurance &  
  Blue Ribbon Insurance

Sean Grange -  
  Star Real Estate
A Snail’s Pace Running Shop
Southern California  
  Gas Company
Surf City Rotary Club  
  of Huntington Beach
Toyota of Huntington Beach
TRI Pointe Homes
TYR, Inc.
Yap & Little, Inc.

Great Futures Start Here.

Donors:

Patron Sponsors & Sponsor A Child Donors - $500 to $10,000 

Bronze Sponsors - $1,500



ClubHouse Academy  
  Parents
John & Babe Cole
Columbia Hospitality, Inc.
The Comedy and  
  Magic Club
Commerce Hotel & Casino
Container Store
Carl & Cindy Corbin
Corky Carroll’s Surf School
Tomy Corporation
Costco Wholesale
Steve & Carolyn Craft
Larry & Sandra Crandall
Eric Crook
Crowne Plaza Hotel  
  at Commerce Casino
Paul Czajka
Steve & Maxine Daniel
David & Laura Dansey
Dave & Buster’s  
  of Orange
Dian De Silva
David & Ginni DeNinno
Denise Denny
Bob & Shirley Dettloff
Dick’s Sporting Goods
Eric & Sami Dieterman
Disneyland Resort
The Doctors
Steve & Dianne Dodge
Doggietown USA, LLC
Larry & Tina Domaracki
Doubletree by Hilton  
  Alana Waikiki Hotel
Denise Douglas
Dr. Phil Show
Dream Dinners of  
  Fountain Valley
Duke’s Huntington Beach
Eddie V’s Prime Seafood
El Camino Country Club
El Cortez Hotel & Casino
Embassy Suites  
  Phoenix-Scottsdale
Keri Engle
Enterprise Fleet  
  Management
Alexa Estrada
Resa Evans & Dave Theil
Facets 58 Jewelry
Doug & Pat Fascenelli
Howard Feldner
Felt Bicycles
Bill & Judy Fickling
Five Crowns Restaurant
Fletcher Jones Motor Cars
Mark & Laura Flores
Gary Forman
Fountain Bowl
Fountain Valley  
  Firefighters Association
Fountain Valley  
  Skating Center
Fountain Valley Tire Pros
Donna Frank
Fred’s Mexican Café
Charlene Freeman
Frogg’s Bounce House
Fu Wing Low
Fullerton Museum Center
Gainey Ranch Golf Club
Bill & Nancy Gallagher
Michael & Sloan Galliepo
Anna Gardner
Michael & Kelly Gates
Lee Gibbons &  
  Cindy Picquelle
Kelly Gibson
Gary Glasband
Daniel Gonzalez
Jesse & Gina Gonzalez
Denise Goodwin
John & Sue Gordon
Grand Hyatt San Francisco
David & Maria Grande
Glenn Grandis
Sean & Corie Grange

Green Mountain Coffee 
  Roasters
Green Spot Cleaners
Green Valley Ranch  
  Resort & Spa
Greystone and Company
Greg Griffin
Stonefire Grill
Art & Kyla Groeneveld
Arthur & Pat Groeneveld
Sabrina Guerrero
Al & Pat Guidotti
H&M Landing
Bob & Deborah Hall
Hamboards
Aaron & Jennifer Hamilton
Cynthia Hamilton
Tom & Eugenia Haney
The Hangout Restaurant & 
  Beach Bar
Don & Sara Hansen
Harbor House Restaurant
Harrah’s Laughlin
Dennis & Debra Hashin
Jamie Hauer
John & Chris Hay
Bjorg Haynes
Michael & Michele Haynes
Ryan & Renee Heath
Laurie Held
Theresa Hill
Hilton Hawaiian Village  
  Waikiki Beach Resort
Hilton Los Angeles Airport
Hilton Waikiki Beach
Historic Mission  
  San Juan Capistrano
Ed & Barbara Hitchcock
Chuck & Lonnie Horn
Hornblower Cruises  
  & Events
Bob & Loretta Hoxsie
Bob & Tanya Hoxsie
Brian Huffman
Huntington Beach Police 
  Officers’ Foundation
Huntington Central Park 
  Equestrian Center
Huntington Surf & Sport
Hurley
Barbara & Jeff Huss
Hyatt Regency  
  Huntington Beach
Hyatt Regency Indian Wells 
Hyatt Regency Lake Tahoe
Hyatt Regency Scottsdale
Indian Wells Tennis Garden
Intro 2 Skateboarding
Irvine Improv
Irvine Lanes
Elaine Iverson &  
  John Lindsay
Jack’s Surfboards
Dave & Jacki Jernigan
JetBlue Airways
JMG Security Systems
Eddie Johnson
Joe & Marilee Johnson
Judy Johnson
Steve & Shannon Johnson
Matt Jolliffe
Andrew & Savannah Jones
Karen’s Detail Custom  
  Frames
Jim & Vivian Katapodis
Jeff & Cathy Kay
John & Kristen Keizer
Kurt & Johanna Kersten
Kingston Technology 
  Company
The Kite Connection
Allen & Harriet Klein
Brian & Kristen Knorr
Keith & Lisa Krallman
Tom & Carol Krenek
Ron & Merri Kupferstein
La Mirada Theatre for the 
  Performing Arts

Larry & Jennifer Labrado
Liza Lagman
Laguna Art Museum
The Laguna Playhouse
Ed & Patty Laird
Jenny Lamott
Laser Quest
Chef Manfred Lassahn 
Janeen Laudenback
Lazy Dog Café
Lazy Dog Café - Westminster
Dora Lee
Sheila Lester
Bobbi Lim
Gary & Vicky Lindman
Larry & Debbie Lipman
Keeli Scott Lisack
Ken & Cindy Little
Tom & Diane Livengood
Lisa Lloyd
Long Beach Museum of Art
Long Beach Symphony 
  Orchestra
Lorin Backe Photography
Los Angeles Kings  
  Hockey Club
Los Angeles Lakers
Los Caballeros Racquet & 
  Sports Club
Los Coyotes Country Club
Chelo Loshak
Lucille’s Smokehouse BBQ
Annette Luckow
Lucy’s Tailoring & Tux
Lusardi Construction 
  Company 
Lyon Air Museum
Jerry & Carol MacFarlane
Madame Tussauds 
  Hollywood
Catherine Mai
Mako Matt’s Marine
Manchester Grand Hyatt 
  San Diego
Mangiamo Gelato Caffe

Marbella Country Club
Lia Marie
Marie Callender’s 
  Restaurant & Bakery
Janet Marlow
Ed Martell
Richard Martinez
R.J. & Rhonda Mayer
Tom & Carol McCann
Mark & Michele McCurdy
Paul & Mary Ann McGlynn
Todd & Casey McKeown
Melissa’s/World Variety 
  Produce, Inc.
Bob & Cathy Meschuk
Mark & Fran Meyers
Mimi’s Jewelry
Thomas & Peggy Mirabal
Miracle Springs Resort  
  & Spa
Mirage Hotel & Casino
Nancy Monte-Frye
Monterey Country Club

Tom & Naomi Moon
Dave & Mary Moraga
Kevin & Kelly Morrissey
Wayne Mouland
MountainGate  
  Country Club
Matthew Mousavi
Jim Murphy
Rich Murrell
My Gym Huntington Beach
Steve & Nina Nagel
New Balance South Coast 
  Plaza Store
Newport Beach Surgery  
  Center
Diem Trang Nguyen
Nike
Nirve Sports, Ltd.
Mark & Stefanie Nix
Ian & Janine Noble
Oakley
OC Chocolate Festival
Cormac & Teresa O’Connell
O’Connell’s Sports  
  Pub & Grille
Stephen & Diana O’Kane
O’Malley’s on Main
On the Border Mexican  
  Grill & Cantina
Orange County  
  Museum of Art
Orange County Sheriff- 
  Coroner Department
Pacific Chorale
Palm Valley  
  Country Club
Palms Casino Resort
Nancy Park
Richard Pash &  
  Laura Dale-Pash
Avani Patel
Carol Patrick
Don & Linda Patton
Pepperdine University 
  Center for the Arts

Christopher &  
  Jennifer Perkins
Tuyen Pham
John & Candy Plichta
Plums Café & Catering
Omid & Patty Pourzanjani
PRP Wine International
Vince & Alondra Quigg
George & Micki Rach
RadioShack
Radisson Suites Hotel  
  Buena Park
Rainbow Environmental 
  Services
Gilbert & Andrea Ramirez
Bill & Karen Rea
Jan Ressia
Dave & Carol Reynolds
John Rich
Robert & Norma Rich
Tim & Marilyn Rich
Spike Richards
Glenn & Lorene Richardson

Jim Roache
Robert Mayer  
  Child Development  
  Preschool Parents
Jan Roberts
Robinson Ranch Golf Club
Rockin Fig Surf
Ronald Reagan Presidential 
  Library & Museum
Rosarito Beach Hotel
Tom & Kathy Ross
Judi Rosser
Rowley Portraiture
Salon Canvass
San Diego Zoo Global
Sandy’s Beach Grill
Santa Catalina Island 
  Company
Satori Law Group
Henry & Kathy Schafer
Cathy Schulte
Judy Scott
Scottsdale Marriott at 
  McDowell Mountains
SeaCliff Country Club
Curt Seeden
Bruno Serato
Andy & Lauren Serrano
Wayne & Mary Lou Shattuck
Shaun White Supply Co.
Ryan Sheehan
David & Dawn Shenkman
Mark & Jennifer Shepard
Shorebreak Hotel
Silky Sullivan’s
Simple Green
Julei Sisk
Zack & Flavia Skilton
Kenneth & Susan Small
Kevin & Alicia Smith
A Snail’s Pace Running Shop
Sonic Automotive
Paul & Linda Sorrell
Candy Sotelo
South Coast Dancesport

South Coast Repertory
Southwest Airlines
Spaghettini
Specialized
Sports Authority
Warren & Debbie Squyres
Staples
STAPLES Center
Chris Stehman
Denise Stevens
Don & Vicki Sutro
Jeff & Gabriela Szeneri
Steve & Jennifer Talbert
Jim & Josette Taglieri
Donny Taylor &  
  Joanne Tuinei
Mike & Shannon Taylor
Jim Templin
Theory R Properties
Chuck & Jeanne Thomas
TK Burgers
Brian Ton
Total Wine & More

Rocky & Barbara Trachy
The Training Spot, Inc.
TravisMathew USA
Mark Trumbo
David & Pauline Truong
Matt Tulve
Bill Tutton
Tutton Insurance Services
John & Andii Ulrich
United Airlines
Universal Studios 
  Hollywood
USS Midway Museum
Van Wormer Resorts 
Vans
Caesar & Shannon 
  Villanueva
Shaun & Gricel Voigt
Volcom
W Hollywood Hotel & 
  Residences
Jim Walker & Louise Callens
Michele Warner
Waterfront Beach Resort,  
  a Hilton Hotel
WD Foundation
Bob & Linda Wentzel
Whata Lotta Pizza
Jerry & Celia Wheeler
Beverly White
Tom & Kim White

White House Restaurant
Whole Foods Market 
  Huntington Beach
Lisa Wilson
Rod & Kim Wilson
Spencer & Stephanie Wilson
Derek & Sue Wimmer
Wines for Humanity
Eric & Janel Winston
Weikko & Jacki Wirta
Jim & Gwenn Withrow
Donald Wittenberg
Ken & Darlene Wong
LeRoy & Jonni Wood
John Woods & Rachel Silva
Yamaha Motor Corporation
Yorba Linda Country Club
Stephanie Young
Yves Restaurant & Wine Bar
Debbie Zuganelis

We apologize for any errors 
or omissions.

Donors:

Your Item Donations Are Needed Year Round!
Do your in-laws always give you a Christmas gift you just don’t want? Or, are you a 
business manager with excess inventory at the end of the year?   You can do some good 
with your unwanted items – you can give them to the Boys & Girls Club! The Club holds 
several auction fundraisers throughout the year to raise money for free programs, 
scholarships to help families in need, and to build a new Boys & Girls Club.  The Club will 
accept donations of auction items anytime throughout the year.  We can even pick your 
donation up if you can’t deliver it.  As we approach the end of the year, remember that 
you can make your donation now and get a write-off on your 2013 taxes.   
Call 714-593-0753, ext. 109 to make your donation.
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After many years of getting by with buses 
that are older than some of our staff 
members, new emissions regulations and 
a generous grant have pushed the Club’s 
bus fleet into the 21st century.

Last year, the Club received word from 
the California Highway Patrol, which 
inspects our bus fleet regularly, that 
our entire fleet needed to be upgraded 
to meet new clean air regulations.  Our 
team was worried.  Some of our buses 

were from the mid-1980s!  They were so 
old that they couldn’t be upgraded to 
meet the standards.  For others, upgrades 
would cost more than the buses were 
worth.  The costs of purchasing new 
buses and upgrading others seemed like  
a staggering figure.

But, our fleet of buses is critical to the 
Club’s operations – they are how we 
transport more than a thousand kids to 
and from school every day and how we 
get hundreds of families to our Twilight 
Education Project in the evenings.  

So, we knew we’d have to find a way  
to make it happen.

A grant from Orange County 
Transportation Authority helped save  
the day!  They covered 80% of the cost  
of purchasing seven brand new buses 
with a grant of more than $700,000.  
This completely revitalized our fleet. 
The rest of our upgrade is expensive, 
but worthwhile. We are replacing our 
remaining 5 older buses with  

newer used buses. 
They are better for the 
environment, have 
better safety features, 
and a lot fewer miles.  
With a completely 
revamped bus fleet, 
we can keep kids and 
families on the road 
to success for years  
to come!

From the Boys & Girls Clubs of Huntington Valley
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Boys & Girls Club Upgrades Its Bus Fleet


